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12th October 2023 

 

Dear Year 1 Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 1 – Surprise Visitors of Hedgehogs & Owls!! 
 

 The week just after half term on Thursday 2nd November we will be 

having a visitor from Huxley’s Bird of Prey Centre to talk to the children 

about owls.  This will be an informative session to help with our study on 

owls.  The children will be told about this on the day.  This will also 
be a wonderful opportunity for the children to meet real live owls and to 

see some flying demonstrations with supervised stroking of the owls. 

Please let us know if your child has any known allergies to birds by either informing the 

class teacher or sending an email to the office: office@broadwaterce.org 
 

 

On Thursday 16th November, a Hedgehog Rescue Centre will 

be coming to give a surprise talk with a unique opportunity to 

meet a real hedgehog.  Please let the school know if your child 
has allergies/considerations relating to touching or being near to 

a hedgehog.  

 

Both centres do a wonderful work in rescuing and rehabilitating wild, injured hedgehogs & 

birds of prey, this does mean there is a cost involved for the school to help with their 
ongoing work.  We would therefore like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £6.35 per 

child to help towards both these rescue centres.  If you are already signed up with 

PARENTPAY you can pay this online by debit or credit card.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Lawson    R Rowden    R Owens         
Year 1 Class Teachers 
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